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The personnel committee, consisting of Dusty R. Johnston, Garry David, Dr. Elizabeth Crandall, and Dr. 
Jim Nordone met several times via e-mail and in person to review and discuss the proposed personnel 
requests contained in the 2019-2020 annual action plan.  The proposed requests and the annual action 
plan are a direct result of employee input in the annual planning process. 

The personnel committee understands that the proposed positions are important to the future success 
of Vernon College in meeting student needs.  But, the committee also understands that the positions 
will only become reality as the budget allows during the development of the 2019-2020 budget. 

The committee has ranked position requests in the following manner: 

Recommended positions for budget consideration for 2019-2020: 

 Dental Assisting Instructor (beginning January 2020) 

 Medical Assisting Instructor (beginning January 2020) 

 Barber Instructor (beginning January 2020) 

 Machining Instructor (beginning August 2019 

 Increase library part-time rate for $9.50/hr. to $10.00/hr. 

 Classified II—ERP/SIS, Cybersecurity, Electronic Accessibility 

 Advancement Specialist—Grant Developer 

 CCC Business Office—part-time position 
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